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Length of 
Service 
Awards 

 
May 2017 

 
Emma Elliot 

10 years 
 

Salomi Sookram 
3 years 

 
June 2017 

 
Diana Ianc 

3 years 
 

Diana 
Kabajumba 

3 years 
 

Rachael Ford 
3 years 

 
 

Shining 
Star  

 
May 2017 

 
June 2017 

 
To be 

announced 
soon 

If you would like any news added to next months newsletter, please speak to Jo 

John Riley joined us on 26
th
 June (room 2.11) and has settled in really well. 

Caroline Jackson will be joining us soon (room 3.6) 

New Residents 

 

Birthdays this month 

 
Residents: 

Mrs Sylvia Roberts 5th July, Joan will be 92. 
Mr Paul Thomas 12th July, Paul will be 59. 

Mrs Joan Smith 21st July 2017, Joan will be 76. 
 

Staff 
Julie Green 18th July 

Suzanne Hughes 10th July 
Melissa Lewis 11th July 

Monica Omoare 29th July 
 

 

Sad Goodbyes 

 

 

Diana Kabajumba finishes with us on 7th July, we 
are very sad to she her go,  but she will continue to 
bank with us.    We wish her well in her new job. 
. 

 

 Diana Kabajumba finishes with us on 7th July, we are very sad 
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Staff Questionnaires 

 Thank you to everyone that completed a 2017 Staff Quality 
Assurance questionnaire, these are really important to us in order to 
understand what we do well and what could be improved. 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 

 

Steve is working on the finishing touches for the main lounge and will 
shortly start re-decorating the 2nd and 3rd floor lounge areas.   
 
Please be patient whilst these areas are being worked on. 
 

 

 

 

 Jay is taking some time off, a massive thank you to Paul Jones, who has  joined the team for this 
period, he also looks great in pink! 
 
 Weekly activity programmes are now being produced and copies placed in  resident’s rooms and 
around the home, if you would like copies, please see Jenny, Anna or Paul. 
 
 Welsh College of Music and Drama visited us recently and gave an  amazing performance, we hope 
you enjoyed it. 
 
 There are lots of exciting activities plans underway, thank you all for your  
 patience whilst the new team settle in. 

 
 
 
 

Activities 

 

 

 

  We signed up 6 people for their QCF in June.   
If anyone hasn’t got a level 2 or 3 and would like to take the plunge, 

please see Cass or Bridget. 
 
 

Staff Forum 
Your  Voice – Your Say – Your Vote 

Please put forward someone to represent your department ready  
for September’s staff forum. 

 
 

 

  

A soggy trip to Chapter Arts Centre 


